
Sandbags  available  at  City
Hall  and  Sanitary  District
yard  to  help  residents
prevent flooding
With inclement weather expected to hit Costa Mesa and Orange
County over the coming days,  the City of Costa Mesa and the
Costa Mesa Sanitary district will offer self serve sandbag
services.

The city services are in the rear parking lot of City Hall,
located at 77 Fair Drive. Sand, bags and shovels are available
and the number of sandbags is limited to 15 per household.

The Costa Mesa Sanitary District established a sandbag station
at the district’s yard. The station will be available before
and during inclement weather conditions.

The district’s yard is located at 174 W. Wilson Street. Costa
Mesa Sanitary District will provide the bags and sand, but
residents must bring their own shovel.
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Additionally, Maintenance Services staff will be patrolling
potential flooding spots to make sure catch basins are clear
of debris and operational throughout the city.

For information on sandbags click here.

https://www.costamesaca.gov/Home/ShowDocument?id=19881

